
Entries are now being accepted for the 2022 Suffolk County Police Memorial Fund Active Duty Scholarship.
This scholarship is given as a secondary purpose of the Memorial Fund to encourage education. It is given
in memory of those police officers in Suffolk County who have lost their lives while in the performance of their duty.

Who is eligible:

Any child who is planning on attending their firstyear of college or a trade school in September of 2022 and is the
son/daughter of an active member of the SCPD (as of January 1, 2022) who is a participant in the bi-weekly
payroll deduction to the Fund or any active (as of January 1, 2022) sworn member of the Riverhead,
Southampton Village, Easthampton Village or Sag Harbor Police Department. If the member has retired after
January 1, 2022 their children are still eligible. Previous winners are NOT eligible.

Ten winners and ten alternates will be selected at our May meeting or our annual golf outing which is tentatively
scheduled for May 2022 at a location to be determined. Winners and alternates need not be present and
they will be notified via mail. 

Upon proof of entry into the trade school, college or university in September the Fund will send a one-time
payment of $1000 to the recipient. Should the winner elect not to attend school in September an alternate
will then be selected to replace the original winner. The entry form must be received by May 1, 2022. Any
questions please contact Maureen Sheedy at 631.585.3627.

Cut here and return the below filled out portion to the Fund

Required Information:

Name

Street Address 

City, State & Zip 

Home Phone (       ) 

Cell Phone (      ) 

High School Currently Attending  

Parents Name 

Parents Department and Command 

Schools or Trade School you are planning on attending

Please tear off the Required Information and mail it to the:

Suffolk County Police Memorial Fund
PO Box 893
Wading River, NY 11792

PLEASE: One entry per child
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Entries are now being accepted for the 2023 Suffolk County Police Memorial Fund Off Duty Magazine 
Scholarship. This scholarship is given as a secondary purpose of the Memorial Fund to encourage 
education. It is given in memory of those police officers in Suffolk County who have lost their lives while 
in the performance of their duty. 
 
Who is eligible: 
 
Any child who is a High School Senior and planning on attending their first year of college or a trade 
school in September of 2023 and is the son/daughter of active member of the SCPD (as of January 1, 2023) 
who is a participant in the bi-weekly payroll deduction to the Fund or any active (as of January 1, 2023) 
sworn member of the Riverhead, Southampton Village, Easthampton Village or Sag Harbor Police  
Departments. If the member has retired afterJanuary 1, 2023 their children are still eligible. 
 
Five winners and five alternates will be selected at our May meeting or our annual golf outing which is 
tentatively scheduled for May 2023 at a location to be determined. Winners and alternates need not be 
present and they will be notified via mail. 
 
Upon proof of entry into the trade school, college or university in September, the Fund will send a one-time 
payment of $1,000 to the recipient. Should the winner elect not to attend school in September an alternate 
will then be selected to replace the original winner. The entry form must be received by May 1, 2023. 
Any questions please contact Maureen Sheedy at 631.585.3627. 


